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Maine absolutely must continue to stand up against the national political agenda of 
hate that is interfering with our right to make our own laws. Mainers have spoken 
time and time again, we do not want to discriminate against anyone, especially 
transgender children.
All of the bills presented to the committee today are designed to perpetuate hate in our
schools and discriminate against our most vulnerable students.
Please do the right thing.


